

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

May 16, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 459

s.2023

SUBMISSION OF THE DATA ON REMEDIAL AND ENRICHMENT CLASSES FOR SY 2021 - 2022

To: Schools Division Superintendents

All Others Concerned

- 1. In line with the attached Memorandum from the Bureau of Learning Delivery entitled "Data on Remedial and Enrichment Classes for SY 2021 2022" dated May 15, 2023, this Office hereby requires the Schools Division Offices to submit the aforementioned data on or before May 16, 2023 through the completion of the survey at https://tinyurl.com/learnersremedial.
- 2. For more information, refer to the attachment.
- 3. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV

Regional Director

Enclosures: As stated References: As stated

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:

CLASSES

ENRICHMENT

REMEDIAL

CLMD-RRT





Address: Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte

Telephone No.: (053) 832-5738

Email Address: region8@deped.gov.ph Website: https://region8.deped.gov.ph



Republic of the Philippines Department of Education BUREAU OF LEARNING DELIVERY

MEMORANDUM BLD-2023-

TO

REGIONAL DIRECTORS

SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

FROM

LEILA PAREOLA

Director IV

SUBJECT :

DATA ON REMEDIAL AND ENRICHMENT CLASSES

FOR SY 2021-2022

DATE

May 15, 2023

Promoting evidence-based decision-making, the Department of Education through Bureau of Learning Delivery is requesting all Regional Offices to substitute consolidated data on the number of learners who were enrolled in the remaindenic classes last school year 2021-2022. This survey will collect quantidate about the conduct of remedial and enrichment classes across all grade learners.

Each region must complete the survey https://tinyurl.com/learnersremedial until May 16, 2023.

through

The data gathered will be used as baseline reference for policy guidelines implementation relative to national learning recovery program.

For inquiries, please email bld.od@deped.gov.ph.